
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB1219 

 Version:  ENGR 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. McDugle and Sen. Bullard 

 Date: 3/31/2022 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1219 requires at least half of the child-resistant container holding an edible medical 

marijuana product to be clear, with the product clearly visible. Any solid or semi-solid edible 

marijuana product must have "THC" pressed into or printed with edible ink onto each segment of 

the product. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis: After review, SB 1219 has no fiscal considerations to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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